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Metro-West Building  
                              Officials Association 

     Meeting Notice 
                               December 19, 2023 
                                          9:00 AM 

Place: Highfields Country Club 
  42 Magill Drive, Grafton MA 
 

Please join the Metro-West Building Officials Association for a holiday-
themed breakfast and business meeting followed by an excellent 

presentation   
Opening Statements 

• Report from the Chair of the Board of Directors    

• Overview of the Thanksgiving Celebration Senior Citizen Event  

• Report from the Treasurer 

• Greetings from the President 
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There is a $25.00 fee for this training which includes Coffee, Juice, and breakfast buffet.  
please see page 4 for further details




 
 

 
 
 

 
This month’s presentation 

Stormwater Management Principles and Case Studies 
 

Presented by:  
Gene Novak, Jr., CBO  

Business Development Manager 
(774) 696-1012 

gnovak@pjma.net 

Paul J. Moriarty and Associates, Inc.  
(PJMA) is a premier construction code consulting firm with a 30-year 

history of serving local officials, communities and the real estate 
development industry. 

MA State Building Inspector (retired) 

 
 

Gene Novak Jr, CBO Stormwater Management Principles and Case 
Studies. During the course of the presentation, Gene will provide an 
overview of stormwater management, with a specific focus on rainwater 
harvesting and storm water runoff mitigation strategies.  Specifically, 
Gene will guide participants through: 
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• US EPA recommended systems used in water conservation and 
storm water management; 

• A case study of a low-cost, and neighborhood-involved, storm water 
management program; 

• Technologies that control storm water run-off; and 

• A case study of a neighborhood development program that saved 
significant money investment as compared to the cost of 
conventional roadway and drainage infrastructure. 

 
 
 

 

Tin Htway  
President Metro-West Building  
Cell (818) 645-7006 
tin.htway@mwboa.org  
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                        Metro West Building Officials Meeting 
December 19, 2023 

9:00 AM 

 
 HOLIDAY MEETING 

**The meeting is at the Highfields Country Club – 42 Magill Drive – Grafton Mass**   
There is a $25.00 fee for this training which includes Coffee, Juice, and breakfast buffet. 
 
Please RSVP ASAP so we can get a head count.  Contact: Fredericot@GRAFTON-MA.GOV   
 
PAY AT DOOR OR IF YOU PREFER TO PAY AHEAD OF TIME USE THE BOTTOM OF THIS NOTICE 

 

 
                     Please have check made out to:  Metro-West Building Officials Association, Inc.  
                                                                                        P.O. Box 1373 
                                                                                        Westborough, MA 01581 

=============================================================================================================== 
 
 
 

Attendees name Metro-West Member # Amount Submitted Date 
 

 
 
 
 

E-mail Address / City Town/ State/ Zip Phone Number 
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Warm Holiday Greetings to Our Metro West Building Officials
As we approach the joyous holiday season, we wanted to take a moment to extend our warmest wishes to you and express our sincere gratitude for your hard work and dedication throughout the year.
Your unwavering commitment to upholding the highest standards in building regulations and safety has not gone unnoticed. The Metro-West Building Officials Association is fortunate to have such a dedicated group of building officials who consistently demonstrate professionalism and expertise.
In reflecting on the past year, we are reminded of the challenges we have faced together and the successes we have achieved as an association. 
As we embark on a new year filled with opportunities and aspirations, we are confident that your continued efforts will contribute to the ongoing success of our built community. Your commitment to excellence is truly appreciated, and we look forward to another year of collaboration and achievement.
May this holiday season bring you joy, peace, and well-deserved rest. Thank you for your outstanding service, and we eagerly anticipate the continued success of our Metro-West Building Officials Association in the coming year.

Robert S. Berger 
Chair Board of Directors
Metro-West Building Officials Association
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